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 I believe voting should happen on one day with a strict voter ID requirement. Limiting 

voting to a single day ensures a focused, unified process that’s easier to monitor and 

secure. Pair that with voter ID, and you’ve got a system that guarantees every vote is 

valid—something as simple as showing an ID, which we already do for banking or 

driving, protects the integrity of our elections. None of this stretched-out mail-in 

nonsense or insecure machines that can be hacked. I’ve heard about dead voters on 

rolls and ballots gone missing—enough’s enough. One day, in-person, with ID is the 

way to go. It’s fair, it’s secure, and it keeps our democracy strong   


